(U
WATER SYSTEMS

Il N C

BOIL WATER ADVISORY
TO

Clarendon County
09-12-2025
AREA AFFECTED BY THIS ADVISORY: Dove Ln, Red Fern Ln, Lizzie Creek Rd, Hudson Rd
CAUSE OF THIS ADVISORY: Loss of pressure

People in the affected area are advised to vigorously boil their water for one full minute before
drinking or cooking. The advisory was issued due to a service interruption in the affected area.
Don’t use ice made from unboiled water for drinking.

We are working to fix the problem as quickly as possible. You will be notified once the water has
been tested and deemed safe to use. If you have any questions, please call 803-553-5939.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience while we rectify this issue.
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